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We salute the brave 
firefighters in our 
community and 
across the
country for their 
tireless dedication 
to keeping us safe.

The City of  Humboldt
Board of Mayor and Aldermen

Bob Pruett, Donna Johnson, Leon McNeal,
 Mayor Marvin Sikes, James Shivers, Don Graves

“Keep them safe day and night.
Give them courage, strength and might.”

Robert Ward
Lt. Robert Ward has been a 

firefighter for 10 years but has 
worked with the Humboldt Fire 
Department for four years. He 
has completed special training 
courses and received his CPR 
and Automated External 
Defibrillator certifications. Ward 
stated that his best memories 
with the HFD have come 
from being around the other 
firefighters and being able to 
serve the city. 

Tony Bailey
Firefighter Tony Bailey has been a firefighter 

for 21 years and has spent all 21 years with the 
Humboldt Fire Department. He has completed 
special training courses and received his CPR and 
Automated External Defibrillator certifications. 
Bailey stated that one of his best memories from 
the HFD would have to be working with Charlie 
Carter, as Carter would have them all laughing 
until the point of tears. Bailey said, “He was quite 
a character.” Bailey also stated that as far as calls 
go, some of his best memories have come from 
the several occasions where he and the other 
firefighters have been able to save lives.

Randall Jimenez
Firefighter Randall Jimenez has been 

a firefighter for four years and has 
spent all four years at the Humboldt 
Fire Department. He has completed 
special training courses and received 
his Firefighter 1, Firefighter 2, 
Hazardous Materials Operations and 
Awareness, CPR, Automated External 
Defibrillator and Emergency Medical 
Responder certifications. Jimenez 
stated that his best memory since 
being with the HFD is putting out his 
first house fire.

Jackie McClinton
Lt. Jackie McClinton has been a firefighter 

for 27 years and has worked for the 
Humboldt Fire Department for 18 years. He 
has completed special training courses and 
received his CPR and Automated External 
Defibrillator certifications. McClinton stated 
that his best memory since working with the 
HFD is, “When the potato building was on fire 
on North Ave., the smoke was so intense that 
it was coming through the fire station truck 
hall on Main St. I was a dispatcher at the time 
and an off-duty fireman called over the radio 
to ask what street the fire was on. I told him to 
just follow the smoke.”


